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Inside Indiana Business - "Government Services
Lawyer Joins Barnes & Thornburg"
January 24, 2017 Indianapolis

Upon joining the firm, Sabra Northam of the Indianapolis office was
mentioned in Inside Indiana Business' article entitled "Government
Services Lawyer Joins Barnes & Thornburg" published on Jan. 24.

http://www.insideindianabusiness.com/story/34330586/government-services-lawyer-joins-barnes-thornburg-sabra-northam

